
 
 

Memo 
To: Finance Committee 

From: Mayor McFarland 

Date: 11-3-2022 

Re: 2023 Riverfest  
 

Dear Committee Members, 

At our 2023 budget meetings we spent time discussing the Riverfest budget. At that time, I shared we 

had some meetings scheduled with organizers to discuss the festival. I’d like to use this time to 

provide you all an update and solicit your feedback.  

 

Thank you, 

Mayor McFarland  

Office of the 

Mayor 
 

 


